
Welcome to First Evangelical Presbyterian Church! 
 

Rev. Kelly Kurth, Pastor                          Ashley Haynes, Financial Secretary 
Heidi Troyer, Director of Worship         Kalen Jackson, Communications  
Mark Calvin & Thresa Adams, Custodians     Terri Calvin, Organist 
Amanda Trent, Children’s Ministry  Abby Montgomery, Nursery Director 

FEPCFrankfort-freeWifi password: 7656545558 

Stephen Ministry  
at FEPC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christ caring for people through 
people. 

 

Contact:  Marty Rodkey,  
Referral Coordinator 

765/654-5558 
marty@fepcfrankfort.org 

This Week in Ministry 
 

TODAY— July 26 
9:00 a.m.—Worship 
4:00 p.m.—Jobs For Life Graduation in the courtyard 
 

MONDAY—July 27 
7:00 a.m.—Prayer with Pastor meets in the Sanctuary 
6:30 p.m.—Christian Foundation Committee meets in the 

parlor 

THURSDAY—July 30 
6:30 p.m.—Pool Party at the Lebanon City Pool 
 

FRIDAY—July 31 
10:30 a.m.—Mobile Food Pantry in FEPC north parking lot 

Send your prayer requests to  
Brasilianheart@gmail.com 

God’s Groceries 
Pork & beans 

Small containers of jam or jelly 

How to Use the Remind App 
We utilize the Remind App for text remind-
ers. We send texts about twice per week to 
inform you of upcoming church activities. 

• Download Remind 

• Search for class @352fepc 

• Add yourself to the class 

Help Needed! 
Our next Mobile Pantry with Food Finders will be on Friday, July 31. At this 
time the help of the National Guard is unknown, and we will need at least 6 
folks to help with registration and parking control from about 9:00 a.m. till 
noon. Need to be able to stand a lot and tolerate the weather. If 
interested, please contact Sally Myers or Marty Rodkey. 

Please Be Advised 
In accordance with the mask mandate issued by Governor Eric 
Holcomb, beginning July 27 masks will be required for all people 
over the age of 8 who are attending church events, including 
worship.  Masks are available at the Sanctuary entrance or you can 
bring your own.  

Looking Ahead 

• Communion will be served August 16.  We will 
continue to utilize the prepackaged elements. 

 

• The Bloodmobile returns to FEPC on Sept. 3 

Pool Party! 
Thursday, July 30, help us continue “The Art of Neighboring” by 
inviting your neighbors, friends, and family for a pool party at the 
Lebanon pool 6:30 to 8:30.  We have rented the pool for the 
evening, so please extend the invitation to others for an evening of 
fun and fellowship.  


